Letter of Acknowledgment

Dear [Babysitter's Name],

I hope this letter finds you well. | wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for
the exceptional care you have provided for [Child's Name]. Your kindness, patience, and
dedication have truly made a positive impact on our family.

Your ability to engage with [Child's Name] in such a nurturing way has given us peace of mind
every time we leave you in charge. We appreciate your creativity and the fun activities you bring
to each babysitting session, making it a joyful experience for [him/her/them].

Thank you once again for being such an amazing babysitter. We are so grateful to have you in
our lives and look forward to seeing you again soon!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Contact Information]



